
                          Class 5 Newsletter                 Spring Term – 22/04/2022  

Welcome back!  I can’t believe we are starting our final term in school and it will soon be time for my 

class to move on to their high schools!  This term is set is be another jam-packed one with SATs 

coming up followed by all our end of year events and celebrations. 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 
 

This week in Class… 
 

Maths 

This week we have been revising place value and calculation 

focusing on rounding, multiplying and dividing by 10, 100 and 

1000 and negative numbers.  We have also continued to practice 

our arithmetic skills.   

English 

We have been focusing on techniques for reading that will help 

us in our SATs tests.  The main technique we have practiced are 

finding evidence in the text and explaining our answers.   

 

Other News!  
 

Home Learning 

If your child is off school and they are poorly, we will not provide 

Home Learning.  However, if your child is in isolation and well enough 

to complete work you can access online platforms on our website 

(under Parents – Helpful Resources).  Additionally, the children can 

read daily and use their TTRS account.  Please contact school if your 

child is well and requires additional learning at home.   

 

Easter Celebrations 

Thank you to all parents who joined us for our ‘Easter Praise’ 
Celebration before the holidays.  It was a fantastic event for our 
school family and it was lovely to see so many of you there.  
 

Well done to Mia who was the winner of our ‘Decorate an egg’ 

competition before the holidays!  Her ‘Egg-Sam’ SATs style creation 

was very apt and included lots of detail!  Great work, Mia   

Don’t Forget! 
 

OPEN DOOR – Monday morning 8:30am until 8:45am.  Please feel free 
to visit our classroom and ask any questions you may have.  

 Please read each night and complete reading records 

 Homework has increased in quantity in preparation for our 
tests in May.  Please support your child by encouraging 
them to do a bit each night!  I have allowed the children an 
extra day to complete their homework.  It will now be sent 
home on a THURSDAY and returned to school the following 
WEDNESDAY please.  Thank you for your support   

 P.E. kits on Fridays please   
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
 

 w/b Monday 9th May SATs Week for Year 6 – all 
children to be school this week please 

 Friday 27th May – school finishes for half term 
 Monday 13th June – school re-opens 

 

 

Special News  
Congratulations to this week’s winners of my certificates   

 
Curriculum Award 
Mia, Lucy and Ruby - for outstanding effort with their holiday homework  
 
Christian Value 
Ryan – for always shining and showing our Christian Values.  Ryan is trustworthy, compassionate and a wonderful 
friend to others.  
 

Miss Morris  
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